
lyonscreeksaf@gmail.com

TOGETHER

Lyons Creek Middle School needs YOU!!!
We need parents & guardians to sign up to serve
on our School Advisory Forum (SAF). You would
attend meetings once a month, receive updates
on what is happening at LCMS, and have a voice

on how decisions are made at our school! 

 W
E CAN!

SAF Chair
SAF Vice Chair

SAF Recording Secretary

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

THE FOLLOWING POSITIONS ARE OPEN:
(also serves as a member of School Advisory Council)

(And even if you don’t want an elected position, all parents/guardians and
members of the community are always welcome to attend a SAF meeting!)

Please reach out if you are interested. You will need to attend
our election meeting on Tuesday, May 27  at 8:15 AM in the DLRth


